
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This weekõs certificates were awarded to 
children : ôFor displaying our British/Christian 
Values in school õ 
 

        Class 3:  Edward and Max  

Class 4: Beatrice and Naomi  
Class 5: Eben and Verity  
Class 6: Thomas and Rosie  
Class 7: Connie and Jack  
Class 8: Elliot and Danny    
Class 9: Charlie and Hannah  
Class 10: Gabriel and Lilia    
Class 11: Eve and Eleanor    
Class 12: William and Grace   
Class 13: Zachary and Grace  
 Class 14: Eddie and Keziah  
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Weôve had an incredibly busy week in school, as you can see in the photos of the wonderful range of 
learning experiences enjoyed by our children.  Itôs lovely to see how, bit by bit, school life is moving back 
to that experienced pre-pandemic and Iôm especially delighted to see so much Sports news this week;  itôs 
great to see the minibus being used and children having the opportunity to meet outdoors to compete with 
other schools. 
We are, however, still operating a number of Covid-related restrictions in school, one of which is to reduce 
the number of visitors coming into school and to seek alternatives to large numbers on-site.  As such, our 
parentsô evenings this term will take place virtually using óSchool Cloudô which we successfully trialled 
before the summer with the families of children joining us in reception.  In addition to the safety aspects of 
reducing numbers in school, this has huge advantages insofar as you will not have (sometimes lengthy) 
waits for your appointment and, of course, you can access from anywhere so, if a parent is at work or away, 
you can join this virtual meeting on screen and chat to the class teacher.  We are planning these meetings 
wb 22nd November so that we can discuss outcomes of term 1ôs progress assessments which will have 
taken place just before.  As always, if teachers have any concerns they will contact you beforehand. 
ñAnd the child grew and became strong; He was full of wisdom and Godôs blessings were upon Him.ò (Luke 2:40) 

 

EYFS: 
 
This week in EYFS it has been 
really exciting playing with all 
our new friends. We have found out 
which classes we are all in and we 
have been enjoying playing with 
some new resources again this 
week.  We have also been able to 
choose our own coat peg which will 
be ours now for the rest of our time 
in Reception.  The teachers have 
put a photograph of us by our pegs 
to help us to remember which one 
belongs to us.  Next week we are 
going to be learning and practising 
our lunch time and home time 
prayers.  
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Year 1 
We had a fantastic time in Year 1 on Wednesday when we were visited by Gemma from Hi-
Impact.  She showed us how we could make our own music on the iPads and we learnt some 
technical vocabulary such as 'layer' and 'melody'. We have also had lots of fun learning about 
odd and even numbers in maths and different types of weather in Geography.   

 

 
 



Year 5  
Y5 had lots of fun using 2Code to create their own mini computer games! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Year 5 
We have had fun during our computing week. We have been coding and programming games. 
We picked two people to be a robot and the class programmed them to move around the 
classroom. We even programmed our teacher to draw a smiley face. Jack-year 5 class 12 

 
We did computing this week and we had a lot of fun making our own games we had to plan them 
out then we made them. We have had lots of fun! We even played Kahoot! Emma year 5 class 12. 

 
 
 


